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Dear Brin Greyer,
I have briefly reviewed the document and would just provide a brief comment.  Firstly, the document is 
thoughtful and clear.  On page 15 there is a typo where "diving" probably refers to "driving".
As health policy does not now protect psychological tests from use by non-psychologists we should 
lobby for changes, if you think this would be helpful.  My main concern with this document is that most 
of the examples of improper test use involve psychologists in the U.S. who are required to have a PhD 
to practice psychology.  I don't think it helps Australian psychologists in protesting that 
non-psychologists should be restricted in psychological test use if we demonstrate inadequate test use 
by psychologists.
I hope this is helpful to you.
Best
Robin Murray

-----------------------------
Dr Robin Murray
BA (Hons)  MHA  MA PhD MAPS  Member of APS College of Clinical Psychologists and College of 
Clinical Neuropsychologists


